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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the representatives and is pleased to advise that in keeping with a request made by Ambassador Jorge Valero Briceño, Permanent Representative of Venezuela (copy attached), the Chair has convened a special meeting to be held on Friday, December 13, 2002, at 10:00 a.m., in the Simón Bolívar Room.

Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela
to the
Organization of American States

Washington, D.C., December 11, 2002
Dear Mr. Council Chair:
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I have the honor to address you to request that you kindly convene, with the urgency that the situation demands, a special meeting of the Permanent Council to report to the members of the Council on the plan to overthrow the Government of the Constitutional President of Venezuela, Hugo Chávez Frías.


Sincerely,


Jorge Valero


Ambassador

Ambassador Dennis Antoine

Permanent Representative of Grenada

Chair of the Permanent Council
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